
Memorandum 
 
To:  Randy Poe, Superintendent 
 
From:  Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO 
 
Re:  2020 Demographics and Growth Committee 
 
I would like to establish the Demographics and Growth Committee for 2020 with the 
following make-up.  This would give us representation from the District Administrative 
Team, Current Building Level Principals, Planning and Zoning Staff, and Parents of 
elementary school students who may be affected by the redistricting: 
 

 Committee 
Randy Poe, Superintendent 
Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent (Committee Chairperson) 
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent 
Mike Ford, Director of Pupil Personnel 
Mark Raleigh, Assistant Director of Pupil Personnel 
Chris Brauch, Assistant Director of Pupil Personnel 
Bob Barrix, Director of Transportation 
Mary Goble, Principal New Haven Elementary School 
TW Loring, Principal, Collins Elementary School 
Connie Crigger, Principal, Shirley Mann Elementary School 
Parent representative from New Haven Elementary School 
Parent representative from Shirley Mann Elementary School 
Parent representative from Collins Elementary School 
Kevin Costello, Executive Director Boone County Planning and Zoning (non-voting) 
Steve Gay, Director of GIS Services for Boone County Planning Commission (non-
voting) 
 
 Redistricting Tentative Timeline 
Please see attached  
 
Note:  The timeline reflects a proposed November deadline to submit the 
committee’s recommendation to the Boone County Schools Board of 
Education for vote at the Board’s November regular meeting.  This schedule 
would allow substantial time for the Attendance Services Office to notify 
redistricted students of the change in their elementary school assignment and 
the elementary schools of the changes to their student populations.  With this 
information, the elementary schools would have time to prepare and initiate a 
Student Scheduling Plan for the 2021-2022 school year.  

 
 



Please notify me if the above committee structure and timeline meet with your approval.  
Also, if you have any questions regarding the committee make-up or the timeline, do not 
hesitate to contact me. 


